
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2023 

 

PSAT Day: Wednesday, October 11 

 Charge Chromebooks thoroughly tonight!  All testing is done on your Chromebook!   
 Get a good night of sleep and eat a healthy, nutritious breakfast Wednesday morning 
 Bring a water bottle and a healthy snack to eat during breaks  
 Charge Chromebooks thoroughly the night before!  All testing is done on their Chromebook!   
 Get a good night of sleep and eat a healthy, nutritious breakfast Wednesday morning 
 Bring a water bottle and a healthy snack to eat during breaks  

College Visit: DePaul University during lunches on Main Street on Thursday, October 12 

Jazz Concert: Join us for the Band Department’s Jazz Concert at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 12 in the 
high school auditorium. Tickets are $5.00 each and may be purchased from Mrs. Swetlik or at the ticket booth 
that evening. Doors open at 6:30 p.m.  

Sophomore Class: There will be a sophomore class meeting after school on Thursday, October 12 in room 
D205 to discuss class officer positions. See Mrs. Schmidt with any questions! 
 
AP Testing:  Links for AP Information and AP Exam registration can be found on the high school website under 
the NEWS category. Registration for year-long and first-semester courses should be completed by October 14 
to avoid late fees. Questions regarding AP Exams should be directed to Mrs. Toth at btoth@lcscmail.com. 

Picture Retake: Picture retakes will be Tuesday, October 17 from 8:30 - 12:30 (during PtE and lunch) on Main 
Street.  Pictures can be ordered online at interstate.com. 

Cultural Club:  Buy a Boo for you Boo or a Pumpkin for your Pookie. LC Cultural Club will be hosting a 

fundraiser next week during lunches from October 16-23.  For $1 you can send a sweet treat to your 

special someone. 

Environmental Club: Next Meeting is Tuesday, October 24 in E223. If you have not paid your dues or turned 
in your drug testing consent form, please bring it to the meeting or stop by E223 sometime. We will be making 
Halloween decorations out of trash. We are collecting toilet paper rolls, paper towel rolls, and clean, empty milk 
jugs for the decorations. Please bring these items to E223. 

mailto:btoth@lcscmail.com

